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A Great Success! 

A note from our VP – Finance, Audrey Chambers: 
 
Thanks to Anna Mae Rudolph and the large Mary Kay orders 

placed this year we received a check for $496.40 to deposit in our 

AAUW bank account.  Anna Mae was so excited she asked me to 

open the envelope and waited on my porch to see my reaction.  I 

looked over the check registers for the last 10 years and wanted all of you to know that through the Mary Kay 

Fundraisers Anna Mae has donated $3,184.00 to the Tomah Branch.  What a generous lady!  She was so 

thrilled to know that this year's check almost completely pays for one scholarship. I am so glad we recognized 

her at one of our March History Month - Woman of the Year ceremonies.   

WTC was sent a check for $1,000.00 and will award two $500.00 scholarships from AAUW Tomah Branch in 

January.  The scholarships will be awarded to two women from Monroe County in their second year at Western 

Technical College.  

 We currently have $537.40 set aside for scholarships and $1,488.69 in the general fund making a total of 

$2,026,09 in our bank account. 

 Stay Safe - hope all of you are well.  Best wishes in 2021 and a prayer that our world we get back to some 

type of normal. 

Audrey 

 

Future Meetings 

Tomah Branch Virtual Christmas Social:  11:00 a.m., Saturday December 19. 

Planning for future Google Meetings continue until it is safe to meet in person again.  There was discussion that 

some members have conflicts on Monday evenings, so we may hold some on Tuesdays.  Stay tuned for more 

information as plans develop!  Do you have ideas for programs?  Please share with Deb Thiel and Deb Young! 

The AAUW-WI state convention for 2020 & 2021 will be a free, virtual event to be held April 23 & 24, 2021. 

 
If you have newsletter items, please send them to Bonnie Peterson, AAUW Secretary, at wordemp@centurylink.net or 
12808 County Hwy. PP, Tomah, WI 54660.  Phone:  608-372-7501 
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